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DISCLAIMER: In accordance with the Community Safety and Policing Act and the Freedom of Information 
and Protection of Privacy Act, the summary below has been de-identified to remove the personal information 
of individuals, including public complainants and persons who were the subject of the investigation. 

DE-IDENTIFIED SUMMARY UNDER SECTION 167(2) OF THE CSPA 
Original Police Service: Date of Complaint: 

Type of Investigation:  

Referred to Same Service: ☐ Referred to Other Service: ☐ Retained by LECA: ☐ 

Service Investigations Referred to: 

De-identified Summary of Complaint 
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Decision and Reasons 
   

Unsubstantiated Code of Conduct Allegations 
   


	Police Service: []
	Type of Investigation: Referred to Same Service
	Date of Complaint: 11/05/2024
	Police Service Referred To: []
	Summary of Complaint: The Complainant alleged that two police officers at the [Redacted] Courthouse

threatened and disrespected them.



One of the officers allegedly yelled at them to, "get the fuck out of the building" and told the Complainant that they were "fucking crazy."
	Code of Conduct Allegations: Insulting Language - Section 12 of the Community Safety and Policing Act.
	Decision and Reasons: The Professional Standards Investigator determined that there is insufficient evidence to identify a Respondent Officer in this incident. The constant change over in staff, retirements and lack of specific identifiers of the police officers involved did not allow the Investigator to determine who exactly was involved in the interaction as described by the complainant. The only police officer in their mid 40’s at the Courthouse is approximately 5 foot 8 inches. The two officers that are taller in stature are in their mid 50’s and have both retired since the time of the complaint being received. There is no video surveillance to review at it has since been purged and both the S/Sgt and Special Constable Supervisor were not made aware and have no knowledge of the incident identified in the complaint. 

Based on a review and analysis of all information, the Professional Standards Investigator has determined that there is insufficient evidence to establish that misconduct occurred. As a result, with respect to these allegations, the conclusion is unsubstantiated.


